
October 2015 
“United We Stand 

Against Bullying, Violence, and Drugs” 
School Violence Awareness Week (October 19th-23rd) 

Red Ribbon Week (October 23rd –31st) 

Red Ribbon Week is celebrated every year at the end of October. The mission of Red Ribbon 
Week is to present a unified, visible commitment toward the creation of a DRUG-FREE 
AMERICA. To kick off Red Ribbon Week 2015, St. Cloud students are asked to take part in: 

WEAR RED DAY 
Friday, October 23rd 

 

We want to thank the West Orange Municipal Alliance for kindly providing all students with 
pencils, bracelets, and stickers to celebrate Red Ribbon Week.  

During Red Ribbon Week, students will have the opportunity to take a pledge to make 
healthy choices. In art class, students will make people and discuss treating their own 

bodies (as well as those of others) with respect. 
We also invite parents to sign a pledge at www.redribbon.org. 
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St. Cloud Counseling Corner 

The third week of October is designated as  
School Violence Awareness Week. During this week,  
we remind students to be respectful to one another,  

practice tolerance, and resolve conflicts peacefully and  
appropriately. 



 

Week of Respect 2015 

Bucket Fillers 
During our first week of the Bucket Filler program, we had 75 

nominations and Nola Duncan (2-Clark) was chosen as  
St. Cloud’s First Bucket Filler of the Week.  

Last week, we had 91 Bucket Filler nominations and Jalen  
Williams (3-Triano) was selected as our second Bucket Filler of 

the Week. 

Let’s try for 100 nominations this week! 
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